Thank you for consideration of the Family Law, Fundamental Parental
Rights HB1242. I am writing in support as a mother of three children,
one with special needs who homeschooled him for 8 years, to let you
know how important it is right now for parents to have the freedom to
raise, protect, educate and make decisions for them that the government
should not impose upon these basic rights. A parent is the closest and
most important advocate for a child. I really appreciate you putting
forward this important piece of legislation and wanted to show my
support for safe passage of this bill.
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